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Robin Class Newsletter Term 5 2024
(Monday 3rd June - Friday 19th July)

Dear Parents/Carers,

I hope everybody has had a restful break and that the children are ready for the final term of the
academic year! I have detailed below what you can expect the children will be learning during the term.

The Write Stuff
Robin Class will be developing the skills needed to write a persuasive letter in a unit entitled ‘Kick’ this
term.

Maths
During this term, we will be focusing on the Decimals, Negative Numbers, Converting Units and Volume
units of work.

Science
This term science will be split into two separate units. Firstly, we will be learning about Animals Including
Humans. Following this, we will beMaking Connections by Investigating Asteroids.

Geography
In Geography, our unit isWould you like to live in the desert?We will be learning about where they are
located, physical features, how people use deserts and about some of the threats to our global deserts.

PE
Mondays: Rounders
Tuesdays: Yoga

Religions and Worldviews
We will be continuing learning about Judaism in RE this where there will be focus on Torah.

PSHE (Jigsaw): Changing Me

Computing: Programming B - Selection in quizzes

“Love each other as I have loved you” John 15:12
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Art: Painting and mixed-media (portraits)

Lastly, we will continue our learning in French and our Ukulele lessons will now be taught on a
Monday afternoon with Mr Nosworthy.

If you do have any questions about the upcoming term then please do not hesitate to contact me
and I look forward to seeing you all soon at parents evening.

Best wishes,

Mr Smalley
Robin Class Teacher

Parents, for ease here is a Link to school website with parent calendar at bottom of page

Any queries or concerns, please catch me after school (except Wednesdays when Mrs Beale will
be dismissing the class) or email me via the school office.
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